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President’s Corner… 

Dear Members, 
Thank you all for participating in our Guild. This year has 
been unusual. But thankfully Zoom has helped us stay 
vital. Carolyn Swasey made it her mission to learn as 
much as she could to save the seminars I had planned. 
Without Carolyn, Paulette DiGesare and Lynne Andrews 
may not of been able to offer us such great lessons. 
 
If you have not taken a zoom class there are a few perks 

you may not be aware of.  If you have a desktop com-
puter you can add the necessary camera and micro-
phone with a webcam that clips to the top of your 
monitor.  If you have a smartphone that can access 
the internet, you can Zoom.  Usually we get to vide-
otape the class. The video link stays online for thirty 
days. You can replay it when ever you wish during that 
time. Fancy computers are not necessary. At this time 
notebooks, tablets and laptops can be found at Best Buy 
and other stores for around two hundred dollars. Some 
are less, some are more. I think that they are a worth-
while investment. Many teachers are preferring to in-
struct via Zoom. You can easily view their techniques. 
Best of all, Zoom will help you to feel connected. Next 
year, Donna Frost and Sue Hodgkins will work on bring-
ing Zoom classes to us. I am so grateful to them and to 
Carolyn Swasey for their expertise. 
 
Please consider painting a small box for our memory box 
program. We are hoping that in February we can offer a 
class online or a paint along in which we can work on 
boxes together. Jacque Seastedt will be ordering papier-
mâché boxes that we will try to distribute in local areas. 

The deadline for the next issue of 
Tole it to the Mountains is 

February 13, 2021 

When I reflect back over this year, we as a guild have 
had to endure many challenges.  The biggest obstacle 
was that we have not been able to see one another in 
person for sometime because of the pandemic. (Hey 
Linda Conners, I truly missed our annual Thanksgiving 
dinner lunch event we traditionally hold at our Novem-
ber General Meeting).  I hope you agree the board did 
right by the membership when we embraced  Zoom as 
the interface for us to continue to meet in the virtual 
world.  Thank you to Cindy Harrison of Artful Webinars 
for holding our hand, and hosting our Zoom classes 
throughout the year.  The success of these programs 
would not been possible without the support of the stu-
dents who signed up for these classes. To reflect back 
over the year, we have sponsored some wonderful 

Carolyn’s Corner 

The January and March in person meetings have been cancelled and will be conducted via 
Zoom.  Hopefully, we will be able to get together again in May.  

 I hope that you are staying healthy and finding ways to 
continue painting. This is such a special time of the year 
to decorate with hand painted ornaments and Santas. 
I am certain that your homes are benefiting from your 
talent and that spirits will be lifted as your artwork is 
viewed. 
 
Thank you for for everything. Your support has meant a 
lot. 
 
Appreciatively,  

Peggy 
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January 10 - Zoom General Meeting  9AM; 
Class taught by Tracy Moreau, 12-5, registra-
tion required 

February 2 - Zoom Board Meeting  6-7:30PM 

February 13 - Newsletter Deadline 

February 21 - Zoom Seminar with Deb Anto-
nick, 12-5, registration required 

March 14 - Zoom General Meeting, 9AM 
Class taught by Maureen Baker, registration 
required 

April 13 - Board Meeting 6-7:30PM and 
Newsletter Deadline -  

May 16, - General Meeting  9AM - 4PM, 
Class taught by Laure Paillex, registration 
required 

August 10 -  Board Meeting 6-7:30PM and 
Newsletter Deadline 

August 27-29 -  Seminar with Ronnie Bringle, 
registration required 

September 12 - General Mtg, 9AM - 4PM  

September 28 - Board Meeting 6-7:30PM 

October 3 Newsletter Deadline 

October 5-10 NET Convention, Marlboro, 
MA Tentative  

November 14 - General Meeting 9AM - 
4PM:  Elections, Class tba 

December tba 2021 -  Board Meeting  

December 4 - Newsletter Deadline 

January 2022 General Meeting 

 
 

Stay Tuned for more classes 
and seminars to be an-

nounced! 

 

Centerpieces    Diane Lachance  603-746-3173  

Egg & Ornament   OPEN   

Annual Raffle   OPEN 

Historian   Kris Lafayette  978-667-5709 

Hospitality   Leeanne Kelly  603-689-8700 

Installation Coordinator  OPEN 

Luncheons   Linda Conners  603-344-4534 

Memory Box Program  Marilyn Moses   603-382-5284 

    Jackie Seastedt   603-642-5156 

NECC Representative  OPEN 

NET Rep   OPEN   

2022 Nominating Committee  OPEN   

Parliamentarian    Sue Hodgkins  603-225-9074 

Brown Bag Raffle Coordinator OPEN 

Service Project/Charity  Carolyn Swasey  603-490-4429 

Seminars//Workshops  Donna Frost/Carolyn Swasey & Janice Fusco 

Website/Facebook Chair  Donna Frost  603-648-2386 

Atta Girl/Boy   Kris Lafayette  978-667-5709 

   

2021 WMDPG  Officers & Board of Directors 

2021 Presidential Appointments... 

2021 Calendar of Events... 

President  Carolyn Swasey    603-490-4429   president@wmdpgnh.org 

1st Vice President Janice Fusco         603-540-5933   vp@wmdpgnh.org 

Newsletter Editor Donna Frost          603-648-2386   edtior@wmdpgnh.org 

Secretary  Suzi Franklin         207-646-3269   mefpsp@yahoo.com  

Treasurer  Janice Tomlin        603-793-7116   janeytom@comcast.net    

Membership Sec Susanna Duffy       603 424 3720   join@wmdpgnh.org 

Past Pres. Advisor Peggy Daly 857-939-0296  peggy114@tds.net 
 

Board Members Jaque Seastedt 603-475-9480    jseastedt@comcast.net  
 Larry Provencher  603-772 2522   larryprovencher@yahoo.com 

      Leeanne Kelly  603-689-8700 kell13@comcast.net  

Want to Help? 
Zoom Monitor Training 

 
Right now there are only a couple of members who are experienced at 
monitoring a Zoom meeting or class.  Donna Frost and Sue Hodgkins 
have volunteered to have a training session some time after the Janu-
ary meeting and before the Deb Antonick class on February 21.  This 

was requested at a recent board meeting and several of the board 
members requested training.  Keep in mind that the more our chapter 

does on Zoom, the more help is needed.  At least 2 monitors are need-
ed for each meeting/class.  Someone who monitors a painting class 

will not have time to paint but will be compensated with a free packet.  
If interested, please email editor@wmdpgnh.org.  Thanks!   
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teaching events: Maxine Thomas, Lynne Andrews (and 
her many repeat performances), Erika Joanne, Cindy Har-
rison, Janelle Johnson, Prudy Vannier CDA, Paulette Di-
Gesare,  and last but not least, our final event we held on 
December 6th with Nancy Scott CDA.  I would be over-
looking our members who teach if I did not say thank you 
to our very exceptional members who have stepped up 
and shared their talents with us throughout the year: 
Dotty Pullo CDA, Tricia Joiner, and new member Nancy 
Stauffer.  

From a personal perspective, I have met so many new 
painters, and many have become friends.  We as a guild 
have expanded our base and now, we have members 
from coast to coast.  How great is that?  Based on results, 
it is the Zoom classes that have made it attractive for 
new painters to join us. I hope this trend continues as we 
launch new and exciting programs in 2021.  

Because so much is unknown about when a vaccine will 
become available, and the fact that COVID-19 cases are 
on the rise, the decision has been made to cancel our 
next in-person general meeting in Bedford on January 
10th.  Another key factor that confirmed we made the 
correct decision, is the survey responses we re-
ceived.  Most members shared; they would not 
feel  comfortable meeting in-person in January.  Please 
mark your calendars for January 10th, Tracy Moreau will 
be the artist who will be teaching our afternoon program 
via Zoom, and the project is “Chick-a-dees and Holly 
Tray.”  Thank you, Susanna Duffy, for selecting the pro-
ject.  The discounted cost to members is $35.00.  A regis-
tration form is attached to this newsletter or can be 
found on our website and the link is: https://
wmdpgnh.org/images/AfternoonPrograms/
WMDPG_Tracy_Moreau_Chick_a_dee_and_Holly_Janua
ry_10_2021_Afternoon_Zoom_class_registration_form.p
df  The time will be Noon to 5PM Eastern Standard Time 
and will follow the general meeting.  

Fast forward to Sunday February 21st, and Deb Antonick 
will be teaching us a new design.  The time will be Noon 
to 5PM Eastern Standard Time.  

We do not know right now whether the Sunday March 
14th meeting will be held in-person or not, but in either 
case the afternoon program will be broadcast over Zoom 
as well.  Maureen Baker has agreed to teach our after-
noon program.  She is currently designing something 
new for us as well. 

 On May 16th Laure Paillex will be teaching a watercolor 
project.  

Ronnie Bringle continues to be on the calendar 
for August 27, 28, and 28th, but we will need to revisit 
the projects we were planning to offer because several 
have been released as packets.  

Please forward me the names of any teachers you would 
like us (the board) to contract.  My direct email 
is: wmdpgcarolyn@outlook.com. We have dates availa-
ble in April, June, July, September, October, November, 
and December.  We are working on scheduling a seminar 
with Cynthia Knox and keep in mind these class are more 
color theory and technique oriented for the colored pen-
cil enthusiast.  Nancy Scott has also agreed to design a 
new oil piece for us and hopefully the design will appeal 
to those that paint in oil colors. 

Thank you to all the members who have contributed 
funds to support Girls Inc.  I am confident we will make 
several girls very happy this coming holiday.  

I look forward to becoming your President in 2021. 
Please remember this is your guild and your input is es-
sential to keep us strong. I will need to rely on your ideas 
and support throughout the year and I sure hope I can 
count on you to not only support me, but the board at 
large as well as each other.  It has been great collabo-
rating with the 2020 board members and the following 
are passing on the baton in 2021: Peggy Daly, Dotty 
Pullo, Linda Conners, Melanie Knox, Kris Lafayette and 
Sue Hodgkins.  Thank you all for all of the contributions 
you have made throughout the year, or should I say 
years. Several officers/board members are remaining: 
Janice Fusco, Suzi Franklin, Donna Frost, Susanna Duffy, 
Jacque Seastedt, Leeanne Kelly, and there are some new 
faces to add to the mix: Janice Tomlin and  Larry Pro-
vencher.  It truly takes a village to make things run 
smoothly and I am very grateful to those who have will-
ingly volunteered to help.  

In closure, I think we all agree it has been a very chal-
lenging year.  I will definitely be staying up past midnight 
this year to make sure 2020 ends, and that I bring in 
2021 wide awake and bushy tailed.  

Wishing you all continued health and safety.  We got 
this…please stay strong until we can meet again. 

Carolyn 

Carolyn’s Corner continued 

https://wmdpgnh.org/images/AfternoonPrograms/WMDPG_Tracy_Moreau_Chick_a_dee_and_Holly_January_10_2021_Afternoon_Zoom_class_registration_form.pdf
https://wmdpgnh.org/images/AfternoonPrograms/WMDPG_Tracy_Moreau_Chick_a_dee_and_Holly_January_10_2021_Afternoon_Zoom_class_registration_form.pdf
https://wmdpgnh.org/images/AfternoonPrograms/WMDPG_Tracy_Moreau_Chick_a_dee_and_Holly_January_10_2021_Afternoon_Zoom_class_registration_form.pdf
https://wmdpgnh.org/images/AfternoonPrograms/WMDPG_Tracy_Moreau_Chick_a_dee_and_Holly_January_10_2021_Afternoon_Zoom_class_registration_form.pdf
https://wmdpgnh.org/images/AfternoonPrograms/WMDPG_Tracy_Moreau_Chick_a_dee_and_Holly_January_10_2021_Afternoon_Zoom_class_registration_form.pdf
mailto:wmdpgcarolyn@outlook.com
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WMDPG General Meeting Minutes - Sunday, Nov. 15, 2020 

The Membership meeting was preceded by a brief Board meeting to discuss and decide on the cost for the January 
2021project with Tracy Moreau.  The decision was made to set the cost at $35. 
 
At 10AM, Peggy welcomed everyone to the Membership meeting.  She began by telling everyone the results of the vot-
ing for 2021 Board members.  They are as follows: 
President – Carolyn Swasey, VP – Janice Fusco, Membership – Sue Duffy, Secretary – Suzi Franklin, Treasurer – Janice 
Tomlin, Board At Large Members – Leeanne Kelly, Jacque Seastadt, Larry Provencher, Newsletter –Donna Frost 
 
Thank you to Carolyn and others for kicking our zoom classes into being to help us maintain our painting during this 
epidemic .  At this time, it is not practical for us to meet in person.  Some of what we normally do, like creating a budget, 
are not possible right now. 
 
Carolyn reported the information about upcoming Zoom programs are planned.   
 Nancy Scott – lighthouse ornament – 12/6 noon – 4PM 
 Nancy Stauffer – sandy cane (from SDP) – 12/13  12:30 – 5PM 
 Tracy Moreau – chickadee tray – 1/10/2021  $35 
 Ronnie Bringle – 8/27-29/2021, hopefully, in person 
 Dates and times TBA -Maureen Baker , Laure Paillex, Deb Antonick 
 
2021 Meeting Dates - 9AM to 4PM (zoom and/or in person as the situation allows): 
1/10,  3/14,  5/16,  9/12,  11/14 
Today’s project, the Christmas Tree Farm ornament, will be with Dotty Pullo. 
 
Treasurer’s report: We are doing well.  Checking $7356.05, CD $7165.71, Total 
$14521.76                      
This month we will be sending a donation to David’s House. 
Secretary’s report: Suzi was absent from the last meeting, so Donna took notes.  Her report was sent out to everyone to 
review.  There were no additions or corrections.  Thank you Donna! 
 
Membership report: We have 60 paid memberships for 2021 so far.  Offering a free workshop and materials for those 
renewing early worked very well.  40 of those are planning to take the Nancy Scott ornament workshop.  Our current 
2020 membership is almost 80 members.  Offering Zoom classes almost immediately doubled our2020 membership. 
Exeter Hospital requested Memory Boxes.  We had 7 and contributed those.  There are none left. Jacque and Marilyn are 
collecting them for distribution.  If you can paint some and contribute them it would help a lot.  They are requesting 
some smaller boxes too (like 6”).  Some parents only want to put a couple of things in them, such as a baby bracelet or 
picture.  They asked that we do not submit rectangular boxes which remind folks of coffins.  Non –Holiday designs are 
acceptable.  We will be doing some Memory Box workshops to bolster the supply.  Tricia Joiner and Wendy Warner will 
each coordinate a workshop for us. Tricia offered to supply some smaller boxes for us.  Leeanne will pick the boxes up 
from Tricia’s son in Hudson, where he works. If you have boxes to paint, please use those too. 
 
2020 Raffle – Leeanne mixed the ticket stubs and drew the following winners:  Tin Tree- Kathy Slawski, Pipka Wood 
Santa- Sue Duffy, Carolina Wren painting – Helene Bouchard, Jelly Cupboard – Helene Bouchard  Congratulations to 
all of our winners! 
Today’s Palette Potpourri display had a wonderful variety of12 pieces displayed. The drawing prize went to Cheryl 
Barb. 
 
Announcement:   Grandmother and Me Workshops  coming soon from Tricia Joiner and her Granddaughter. Tricia Join-
er showed a snowflake ornament that can be used to play tic-tac-toe.  For 2021, she is beginning to provide beginner 
classes for pre-teen through teenagers who would like to learn to paint.  Her 10 year old granddaughter and others from 
her Girl Scout Troop will be helping with these classes.  These classes will require minimal supplies to make it more 
feasible for kids to participate. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 11AM. 

Respectfully submitted, 
Suzi Franklin 
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WMDPG 2021 Budget - Treasurer Dotty Pullo 
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Happy Birthday 

Dec.- Carol Bell (6), Linda Connors (14), Fran Gelinas (5), 
Kathy Tanguay (21), Bobbie Redington (8) 
 
Jan. Jane Willett(13), Cindy Hughes(18), Freda Bhatty(20), 
Kathleen Slawsky(22), Helene Bouchard(29) 
 
Feb. Parma Jewett(11), Jacque Seastedt(22) Marilyn Moses
(23), Nancy Miller(28)  
 

If your birthday is not listed please contact  

Leeanne Kelly at lkell13@comcast.net  

Corporations that donated to us this year.   
Please support them in return…. 

Please support  

 
Cupcakes 101 in Bedford NH       

 
Located at 132 Bedford Center Rd.  

They were extremely generous and do-
nated the delicious cupcakes we en-
joyed at our Rosemary West Seminar. 

ARTFUL WEBINARS 
Reinventing the way we 

learn! 
 
Visit Cindy Harrison’s website to sign 
up for her newsletter and follow her on 
Facebook.  She has a wonderful sched-
ule of Artful Webinars with our favorite 
artists including a watercolor class: 
French.   
 
Don’t delay, some of the webinars are 
already sold out. 
 
Cindy is probably one of the most expe-
rienced Zoom/Webinar hosts in decora-
tive painting.  Some of us had our first 
experience with Zoom when the last day 
of Arlene Linton’s seminar was snowed 
out.   
  
Thanks, Cindy! 
 

https://
www.cindyharrisonart.com/artful-

webinars  
 

Artful Webinars will have a LIVE 
Interactive Convention March 16-
21, 2021.  The class catalog is on-

line now.  On-line regsitrations 
starts Friday, November 27, 2020 

at 11am EST. 

Wanted 
 
Diane Lachance is looking for the pat-
tern to sew a fabric brush holder, the 
kind where you insert some stiff pan-
els so it can stand up on your work 
table.  If you have the pattern to share 
or know where to find it, please send 
the info to editor@wmdpgnh.org 

https://www.cindyharrisonart.com/artful-webinars
https://www.cindyharrisonart.com/artful-webinars
https://www.cindyharrisonart.com/artful-webinars
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WMDPG Memory Box Program 
Chairs:  Marilyn Moses and Jacque Seastedt 

The following is as letter, edited for space, from a mother to someone who provided her with a painted Memory box when her first 
child did not survive due to a birth defect. We don’t know the effects our boxes have on all recipients, but this is very touching – 
our efforts are very meaningful.  
 
“Ten years ago, I received a Memory Box when I said goodbye to my first son. I had no idea what the box would come to mean to 
me. Over the years it slowly became my go-to place when I needed to remember.  
 
The box has seen a lot in the last 10 years. It is no longer the perfectly painted masterpiece you once created. It is tattered and worn. 
There are bumps and blemishes where countless tears have been absorbed. Yet to me its beauty remains unmatched.  
 
Today marks 10 years since my son was born. I opened the box again, read through the cards, and opened a small folded piece of 
paper that I hadn’t seen before. It was a thoughtful poem and the names of the contributors. I needed to tell you thank you. Your 
gift was the one thing holding me together. It was the closest I would come to holding my child. Your kindness means more to me 
than I could ever express with words. Thank you for sending me hope when I had none. While it is not quite the beauty you once 
sent to me, that tattered box is my most treasured possession. 
 
From the bottom of my heart…” 

Seven beautifully painted boxes have been deliv-
ered to Exeter Hospital Family Center.  We had a 

request for boxes recently and were happy to have 
some for them. This depleted our supply so we are 

hoping that members will paint boxes during the 
winter months so we will be ready to deliver them 

as soon as we have the next request.  When talking 
to the nurse at the center, she stated that some pa-
tients choose to save only a few momentos of their 

lost baby, such as the ID bracelet, pictures and a 
document. A smaller box would be perfect for this. 

A 6” round box or an oval 5x7 are suggestions for 
these patients.  Larger boxes are always welcome.  

A heart shaped box would be wonderful in any 
size. We are out of new boxes currently so if you 
have any in your stash, or if you find a good sale, 

they would be very welcome. We can arrange pickup of painted boxes. If you have any painted by the January 
Zoom meeting we could have a showing at that time. Thanks for painting!   

Jacque and Marilyn 

Search, Sell and Swap 
 
Since it’s getting harder to find supplies and some people would like to sell, swap or give away some of their surplus, we decided to 
try a Search, Sell and Swap section to the newsletter. If you would like to place a short request, please email editor@wmdpgnh.org. 
 
Dotty Pullo is looking to purchase a new or used DRY-IT Board.  They aren’t made anymore.  Please contact her if you can help: 
rosedapullo@gmail.com 
 
Diane Lachance is still looking for the pattern to sew a fabric brush hold which has thin wood inserts so it will stand up on your 
table. 
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Annual Raffle 2020 Winners Pipka Santa:  Sue Duffy 

Tin Christmas Tree: Kathy Slawsky 

Carolina Wren AND Cabinet: both won by Helene Bouchard 

 

Many thanks to everyone who purchased tickets and to the Maher Family for donating the  Cabinet, Santa and 

Tree and to Larry Provencher for donating the Carolina Wren. 

 

Watch for announcements about our 2021 Raffle! 

The call to action to our members to support Girls Inc. this year has sur-
passed all of my expectations.  Because of our members collective gener-
ousity we were able to adopt 4 girls and be their Secret Santa.  I wish I 
could be a fly on the wall when these 4 girls unwrap their presents on 

Christmas morning.  To be able to see these girls’ smiles as they ‘rip’ the paper off their packages would truly 
warm your heart.   From a personal perspective, I know I enjoyed watching my kids wake up at the crack of 
dawn to run downstairs to the tree.  
  
A huge thank you to the following members: Helene Bouchard, Peggy Daly, Susanna Duffy, Marilyn Ford, 
Donna Frost. Janice Fusco, Hubby Fusco, Wendy Goldberg, Parma Jewett, Linda Kapp, Joy Keene, Melanie 
Knox, Eve Krause, Diane LaChance, Kris Lafayette, Leona Magnarelli, Sherill Martins, Vicki Michael, Mari-
lyn Moses, Jeanean Osburn, Dotty Pullo, Jacques Seastedt, Mary Ellen Snell, Carolyn Swasey, Kathy Tan-
guay, Wendy Warner and WMDPG Treasury. (This is only the list of members as of 12/10/2020).  
 
Every year can be a challenge for many but this year more Girls Inc. parents than normal reached out to re-
quest help.  There appears to be more cases of financial hardship this year than in past years which is a true 
sign that lower income families are struggling from the impact of the pandemic.  It’s nice that some of us are 
in a position to help.  I know many of us already have charities that we support throughout the year and to 
contribute to another may be a bit difficult.   
 
Thank you again for supporting this worthwhile nonprofit organization. 

Carolyn 

Girls Inc. 
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Tips … Help Is On The Way! 

Tip For Painting Small Objects from Janice Fusco 
 
1. You will need heavy paper (I used a 4x6 index card), wide masking or blue tape and scissors  

2. Cut paper in half length wise and put tape between cut halves. 

3. Attach object to be painted to tape.  Now you can paint little things without your fingers getting more 

paint on them than the thing being painted.   

 

This is thinking  outside the box!  If you have a pattern that fits a surface but there’s no extra surface 
space to tape it to, Make two holes in the pattern.  Put your pattern in place and then tape down over 
the holes.  NOTE:  Blue Painters  Tape is being used which is low tack and easily removed from pat-
terns and surfaces.   Another great tip from Janice Fusco. 
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2021  Membership /US Application — Society of Decorative Painters 
 

Name:________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 Last     First       Year Joined 

Address:_______________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

City_____________________________________________State____________9 Digit Zip Code_________________________________ 

Phone (        ) _________________________________    □ Check box if this is a new address 

New □ Renewal □ Membership#_______________  

Chapter Affiliations: ______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

E-Mail Address________________________________Website:______________________________________________________________ 

 

□  INDIVIDUAL MEMBERSHIP (US only): $60  

□  INDIVIDUAL/BUSINESS ASSOCIATE:  $90 

□  HOUSEHOLD MEMBERSHIP $40(for immediate family member sharing same address) 

□  TRIAL MEMBERSHIP $40 (for new members who want an on-line copy only of the 
Decorative Painters  

□  STUDENT MEMBERSHIP $20 (online magazine only) (documentation must be provided)  

Check Enclosed (payable to SDP)     or  CHARGE  my:  □ Visa   □ MC 

 

Card No.:_____________________________Exp. Date:___________________ 

Total $_________  

Date:________________Signature:___________________________________ 

2021 Membership Application — White Mountain Decorative Painters' Guild 

You must be a current member of the SDP to be a member of WMDPG. 
 

Name:________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 Last    First        Year Joined 
Address:______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
City_________________________  State______ 9 Digit Zip Code __________________ Check box if this is a new address:  □ 
Phone (        ) __________________________  E-Mail Address _________________________________________ 
SDP Membership # ___________ 
New Member  $15.00 □   Renewal  $15.00 □ 
 
□ Newsletter Hardcopy add $10/year (optional) 
□  I do not have a computer! Mail for Free!  
□ Do not list email / phone to Membership 
 
Let Us Wish You Happy Birthday: MM ______ DD ______ 
 
Shop Owner □  Teacher  □  Student □ 
 
Would you be a teacher at a meeting or a workshop? Yes___ No___ 
 Medium Taught__________________ 
Would you be willing to be contacted for rides?     Yes___ No___ 
 
Today's Date: _________________________ 
Referred By:   ______________________  
Questions?  Call Sue Duffy 603- 424-3720 or email at:  join@wmdpgnh.org 

Please send form and payment  
(check made payable to WMDPG), 

to: Sue Duffy 
4 Old Stage Road 

Litchfield, NH 03052  
 
Email: duffys1076@comcast.net 

Or join@wmdpgnh.org  

 
Mail form and payment directly to: 

 
SDP 

7450 S Seneca St, Suite B 
Haysville, KS 67060 

or: 

Join online at:  

https://www.decorativepainters.org  

I give my permission to WMDPG to post 
my picture within our Newsletter, Publica-
tions, on our WMDPGNH.org website or 
on our Facebook page?   YES ____   N0___ 

mailto:duffys1076@comcast.net

